Dear Parent/Carer,
I hope everyone has had a good week. It was lovely seeing all of the children so smart for their photographs on Wednesday. 

The weather has definitely turned very quickly, please ensure your child has a jacket with them each day now as they will be outside most playtimes and lunchtimes. 

Curriculum
All of the classes are currently doing a science block, as well as their usual literacy, numeracy, health and well-being etc. 
In term 2 we will be doing 3 weeks of science, followed by 3 weeks of Religious and Moral Education and 3 weeks of food/nutrition/textiles within the Health and Wellbeing and Technologies curriculum. 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 11th October – Primary 6 and Primary 7 Transition Information Event at Kings Park Secondary.  More information to follow.
Friday 13th October – In-service day
Monday 16th October – Friday 20th October – holiday 
Monday 23rd October – Children return to school 
Wednesday 15th November – Parent’s Evening 
Thursday 30th November – Share the Learning – families invited into school in the afternoon.
Wednesday 13th December – P2 and P3 Party
Thursday 14th December – P1 and P2/1 Party
Monday 18th December – P6 and P7 Party
Tuesday 19th December – P4 and P5 Party
Wednesday 20th December – Church Service 9.45am – all classes involved
Friday 22nd December – School closes 2.30pm

Article of the Month 
The paper copies of our Rights Respecting Schools Home Learning have now been sent home (one per family). Ideally it would be helpful if these could be back by Friday 30th September so that we can discuss them at assembly that day. We will also incorporate some of them in our RRS display in school. 

Ordering Lunches
Inadvertently, through one of the staff that has children at another Glasgow school, we have discovered that lunches are locked for ordering from home from 8am each morning so this may be a reason that some of you were struggling recently to order meals. 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend and due to the strikes planned we will see the children back at school on Friday 29th September.  If this changes I am sure we will all see this on the news/social media but I will also send an email out.

Best wishes 

Caroline 
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